
Fitness Center Visitor Vaccination 

Confirmation 

Dear Valued Member, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and 

healthy environment for all our members, we are implementing a vaccination confirmation 

requirement effective immediately. 

All visitors to our fitness center must provide proof of vaccination against COVID-19 upon 

entry. Acceptable forms of proof include: 

• COVID-19 vaccination card 

• Digital vaccination record 

Please ensure that you bring one of these documents during your visit. Our staff will verify your 

proof of vaccination at the check-in desk. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in keeping our community safe. 

Best regards, 

[Fitness Center Name] 

[Contact Information] 


